
 Welcome to Bethel! We’re glad you’re here! 

 Sixth Sunday in Easter · May 24, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Welcome to our online worship gathering. As we explore new ways of 
gathering as the people of God, you are invited to use this bulletin as a 

devotional aid. Continue to check your email, the Bethel website, and the 
Bethel Facebook page for more ways to connect and encourage one another. 
www.bethelroseville.org https://www.facebook.com/BethelRosevilleCA/ 

The Easter Season continues . . . 
and questions abound! As our local stay at home orders are adjusted and we ease back into a life 
outside of our homes, the Servant Team has begun to consider the future of worship at Bethel. 
We know that we are still a few weeks away from returning to on-site, in-person public worship 
at 1050 Douglas Blvd. Meanwhile, we will continue to gather for meaningful, engaging worship 
via Zoom. In order to do that we need your input. Last week you were emailed a survey; please 
fill it out thoughtfully if you haven’t done so. This week the Worship & Music Team will be 
discussing what a return to on-site, in-person worship might look like and will be using your 
survey answers. Please continue to practice creativity and patience as we find new ways to love 
one another from our physically distant locations. As always, feel free to contact us with your 
suggestions or comments. 

 

Prayers and blessings to all of you in this coming week. 
May the joy and hope of resurrection be with each of you in the coming days. 

~Your Servant Team~ 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You to all of you who have volunteered 
to be readers in the coming months. 

Today’s readers are: Nancy Garman, Bruce Seiler, 
and Kary Pfennig 
 

Next week’s readers will be: Jeri Wartena, Lisa or 
Andrew Chan, Saeger Family, and several others still 
to be determined ☺ 
 
 

Next Sunday is PENTECOST!!! 
 

Help us have some creative fun with 
our worship – check out the email you 

were sent on May 20th for details. 
Options include crafts, additional 

readers, and a special video challenge! 
Don’t forget to wear red to worship! 
Contact Lisa H. for further details ☺ 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

To meet our 2020 Operating Expenses 
each month, Bethel needs $6986* 

Giving in May: 
5/4 = $1651 
5/10 = $2420.66 
5/17 = $1040.00 
5/24 =  
5/31 =  

TOTAL for May =  $5,111.66 
TOTAL for April = $6762.82 

*Keep in mind, this total may be adjusted with the final compensation 
package offered a new pastor 

Thanks for your ongoing support of 
Bethel’s Ministries!  

Online Giving Option 
Sign up for Online Giving at our 

website, bethelroseville.org 
You can make one-time donations or 
ongoing donations. No more having 

to remember your check! 

If you prefer to give by traditional check, please 
mail it into the church office at 1050 Douglas 

Blvd., Roseville CA 95678 

May 11 – Tom Selke 
May 24 – Cindi Roxworthy 
May 26 – Eileen Huhtala 
 

Blessings to all of our May Birthdays; please let 
us know if we accidently left you off this list! 

It’s been an unusual Spring, but let’s 
take a moment to celebrate the end of 

the school year with our young 
members.  

 

Andrew Chan and Joslyn Saeger both 
finished 5th grade and will move onto 

Chilton Middle School in the Fall. 
 

William McBain will move up to 2nd grade. 
 

Jacob Chan, Hadely Gale, and Jaelyn Saeger 
all finished Kindergarten and are heading 

to 1st grade in the Fall. 
 

Gwen Boswell will begin Kindergarten 
 

AND  
Let’s give a huge round of applause to 

our teachers who had to pivot to online 
teaching and all that that meant for 

their lives. 
 

Audrey & Patrick Gale 
Lisa Kaufman-Chan 
Alison Villanueva 
Sofie Svenman 

Kristen Blackburn 
Lan Dodge 

Looking for something to do during your time 
at home? How about an archive hunt?? 

Next year, February 2021 is Bethel’s 75th 
Anniversary! We will begin planning a celebrate 
in the coming months, but one thing we know 

for sure is that we’ll need old pictures and 
documents to share. Start digging through 

your files now for those great pictures of you 
and your family in your younger days! We will 
especially need photos from pre-2003 and 

including adults as well as children. For now we 
are just asking you to collect them at home. 

Thanks!! 


